PRINTING OF THE 2024 MCPE CERTIFICATE AND PAYMENT/PRINTING OF THE 2025 APL
CERTIFICATE

Dear Esteemed RAS/AAS,

The Institute wishes all members compliments of the season and hereby informs on the following as
regards the printing of the MCPE and APL certificates:

1. The MCPE certificates can be printed from your portal on the Institute website www.nias.gov.ng using
your membership registration number (only for members who participated in the 2024 MCPE training).

2. Only members who have paid for the last final MCPE training that will be implemented on January 15,
2025, will be allowed to pay for their APL certificates without a penalty fee attached before the training.

3. With the attainment of the minimum of 50% (15/30) Continuing Education Unit (CEU) in the 2024 MCPE
assessment score, you are therefore eligible to pay and receive the 2025 APL.

4. Printing of 2025 APL certificates by Members who have participated in the MCPE is ongoing and the
deadline for payment is December 31, 2024.

4. Members who have difficulty paying for their APL certificates despite being eligible should contact the
Institute via these numbers:

Jonah - 08033638757
Adura - 09050932704
Biodun - 08137772003

Please note:

e Only members who participated in the 2024 MCPE and have a minimum of 50% (15/30) CEU
are eligible to pay for APL
e Payments for APL received after the deadline of 315t December 2024 will not be valid.

Please accept the assurance of the Institute’s best regards.

Signed

Dr. B. O. Akinfolarin (Mrs.)
Director, Education and Liaison
FOR: Registrar/CEO


http://www.nias.gov.ng

